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IMPORTANT DATES 

TERM DATES 
 

 
Term 3: Jul 10—Sep 15 
 
Monday 21st August—
Book Week 
 
Tuesday 22nd August—
Book Week Dress Up 
 
Friday 25th August—Grade 
3-6 District Athletics Day 
 
Friday 1st September—
Curriculum Day— 
No students at school 
 
Tuesday 5th September—
Grade 1 and 2/3 excursion 
to NGV 
 
Friday 15th September—
Teeth on Wheels 
 
Term 4: Oct 2—Dec 20 
 

 

 
 

From the Principal 
Book Week Parade  

We have book week coming up next week. 
Students are encouraged to come along 
dressed as their favourite book character 
on Tuesday 22nd August with a school 
parade to run at the start of the day at 
9.15am—whilst all costumes are looking 
amazing.  

 

We will also be running a multi-age day 
will students being immersed in Book 
Week activities for the day. 

 

 

Teeth On Wheels 

Teeth on Wheels are back at our school on Friday 15th September—the last day 
of term 3. 

Please complete the form that was sent home this week if you would like you 
child to be seen by a dentist.  

 

District Athletics Day 

A reminder to please return permission forms for the Aths Day on Friday 25th 
August and the $10 fee.  Students will be transported to and from the event by 
bus.  

 

New Enrolments 2024  

We are now taking enrolments for Prep next year. If 
you have younger siblings starting school next year, 
please could you hand in your enrolment form in as 
soon as possible. This would be greatly appreciated. 
Also, if you have friends or family that have 
students for prep next year ask them to call the 
office and book a tour.  

 

I hope everyone has a relaxing   weekend.  

Penelope Harris 

EDITION 24 

“Growing through learning” 



 

 



Students were using chalk 
circles to share equally 

their teddy bears.   
 

This is a great activity to 
learn the mathematical 

concept of division.  



Our Grade 1 students were using tally 
marks to count smarties and then graph 

their results.  



 

PREP 
Ayan, you are doing great 

work learning to write. 

  

GRADE 

1 

Grace for following a 

narrative structure to write 

a fabulous story! Well 

done! 
  

GRADE 

2/3 

Samip for his 

determination and 

persistence with curly 

bracket short division.  
  

GRADE 

4/5/6 

Laura for always contributing 

during class discussions, 

especially during history 

lessons.  



Students earned 2 leaves this 

week which is 200 

acknowledgements of positive 

behaviour. 

Amazing work everyone! 


